13 Necember 82

FRANK STONESON

Executive Director

Aliocese of the Armenian Church
630 Second Avenue

NYC, N.Y. 1001¢

Dear Mr., Stoneson,

Earlier this year, I submitted a brief outline describing departmensal
goals, 1deas, movements, etc. It #suldohave been productive had e had
the time and luxury of discussing these goals at lenghh. However, I hope
that we may do this sometfimeearly next gaass.

83 vou can see on the attached schedule containing a month by honth break-
down of the expenses dhncurred by my department, we were able to maintain

as much work, as well as do more this past year while keeping well under

our budget. This is mainly due to the fact that we are able to have things
done for free, or, receive various needed items as donations, ete., etec. It

is certain that we cannot "figure" these in when considering a budget reguest.
At best, we can hope that the situation may contiame, whereby I may not have
to pay for every item used innsunning the office and maintddning the adminis-
trative operation on a day to day basis.

During this next year, we are planning to step up our parish visitations, as
well as increase contact and be more in touch with the Chapter Chairmen and
other potential leaders. This effort will be augmented by more printed matter
befng sent to the Chapters, as well as the members (and non~members) themselves,

Theeefore, whe request this year is $9,000.00. This does not reflect the items
briefly mentioned on the "goals¥Yootitldn€ mentioned above, as those items require
a different approach and strategy. I ahsll be in New York Eity in January for
the ACYOA Central Comncil meeting, Jan. 14-16, and plan to stay extra 1f we can
find the tdme to meet and discuss pertinent matters.

Sincerely yours,

JAMES MAGARTAN
Executive Secretary - ACY0OA

Nifnraca nf +ha Avrmanian Chireh




